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A very warm welcome to all our new children and 

families.  We are delighted you have chosen 

Rowena and we are looking forward to getting to 

know you better. 

If you need anything please do not hesitate to 

let a member of the staff team know and we will 

be happy to help. 

PLEASE! 

Make sure all your child’s 

name is on all clothing, 

particularly if you have 

ordered the Nursery polos 

or jumpers 

Thank you 

Dates for your diary……. 

Friday 27th and Monday 30th 

September 2024 Nursery closed to 

all children. 

Friday 11th October 2024 Nursery 

closed to all children. 

Week commencing  

14th – 18th October 2024 closed to 

term time children, only 50-week 

children should attend. 
A huge thank you to the parents 

that were able to come along and 

help paint the fence.  It looks 

amazing and we couldn’t have 

done it without you 

 
We will be having ‘stay and play’ sessions 

throughout the year inviting you to join us and 

your children in a variety of activities.  These 

will range from planting, baking, in fact 

anything we think you would enjoy being part 

of.  If there is something you would like to 

suggest for a stay and play session please let us 

know. 

Spooky week       28th – 1st October. 

There will be activities all week so nobody 

misses out and children can dress up, wear 

jammies if they wish to do so.   

More details will follow. 


